
 
SUN PRAIRIE 

 
YBA 

Youth Basketball Association 
Humility + Passion + Unity + Servanthood + Thankfulness 

 
 

  

As we wrap of the 2018-19 YBA season, all of us on the Sun Prairie YBA 
board would like to thank you for your support and donations. As you 
know, our mission is to offer girls and boys in grades K-8, in the Sun 
Prairie School District, an opportunity to participate in a unified, 
consistent youth basketball program. 
 
This season hundreds of Sun Prairie kids participated in our program. 
We do our best to keep the fees low and offer need-based financial 
scholarships SO THAT ANY SUN PRAIRIE CHILD that has a desire to 
participate can do just that. With your support and donations, we were 
able to help MANY kids make their dream of playing basketball a reality.  
 
Because we are an inclusive program, we do not cut kids, and everyone 
makes a team! Our programs are developed and administered through a 
unique partnership between the Northeast YMCA, the Sun Prairie Youth 
Basketball Association and Sun Prairie schools coaching staff. With 8 
home tournaments this season, your logo and sponsorship were visible 
to countless people. We made a point to highlight our sponsors at each 
event so that everyone would know just how much you did for us this 
season! 
 
Thank you very much!  
Sincerely,  
 
SP YBA Board of Directors  
  
 
 


